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OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR 

12 JUlY 2024 

THE PRESIDING OFFICER AND MEMBERS 
Sangguniang Panlungsod 
This City 

Dear Presiding Officer and Members of the Sanggnnian: 

We are respectfully transmitting the herein request of the Ermita de San Jacinto relative to the 
road closure in line with the activities for the 300th anniversary of the Hermita de Piedra de 
San Jacinto. 

Taking into account the urgency of the matter, the same is certified as URGENT pursuant to 
Article 107 of the Implementing Rules and Regulations of the Republic Act No. 7160 or the 
Local Government Code of 1991. 

In the event that the same will not be included in the agenda for the next session, by virtue of 
Section 52, paragraph b, of the Code, you are also notified to convene a SPECIAL SESSION 
on July 17, 2024 (Wednesday) to adopt the corresponding legislative action. 

Thank you! 

In the name of public service, 

MAILA ROSA 0 S. TING-QUE 
City Mayorm- 

Copy furnished: 

• Archdiocese of Tuguegarao- &mita De San Jacinto 
• TMG/POSO 
• PNP 
• City Legal Office 
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ERMITA DE SAN JACINTO 
Mabini Street Corner College Avenue, 

Centro 8, Tuguegarao Citv 3500, Cagayan 

    

July 09, 2024 

Hon. Maila Rosario S. Ting-Que 
City Mayor 
TugueLtarao 

Dear Mayor: 

Greetings of joy and peace! 

Our Christian community is preparing to celebrate the 300 years of th Hermita cte Piedra de Sail 

Jacinto on August 16, 2024, as it was blessed on August 16, 1724. Th s is a signfficant event for 
our historic church, and we are eagerly looking forward to the participation of the people of 
Tuguegarao in this grand celebration to mark this significant event, especially the LGU of 
Tuguezarao City. 

With prior communication to your office regarding the Medical and Dental Mission on July 20, 
2024, dedicated to the Month of Love, we would like to make a follow-up request in support of 
the aforementioned activity. 

We respectftilly seek your support by providing the means for safety and security throughout the 
program. Particularly, we request a road closure from Taft Street corner College Avenue up 
to the portion of Mabini Street from 7:00 in the morning until 2:00 in the afternoon at most. 
The presence of the PNP and TMG officers will surely assist and contribute to the smooth 
and successful conduct of the medical and dental missions. 

With sentiments of high esteem and respect, I express my sincere gratitude in advance for your 
kind consideration of our requests. I remain, 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Fr.`Laavt Barut 
Rector 
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